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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Doug Anderson, Director of Finance, Treasurer




April 16, 2021


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to amend the current agreement or agreements to fund the contract through the remainder of 2021 and to include additional integration that will allow CORE to function with the new tax system. The 2021 funding is $55,830.15. The integration services will be a one-time fee of $6,000.00. 

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Doug Anderson	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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